TOWN OF BENNINGTON PLANNING BOARD Minutes of the Meeting- April 9, 2013

The Planning Board meeting of April 8 was continued on April 9 at the Hardwick Facility. The following are additions to the minutes.

The meeting was continued at 2:10 PM on April 9 at the D. H. Hardwick and Sons, Inc. excavation site.

Members present: Jeff Rose, David McKenzie, Chris Maple, and Peter Martel.

Guest: Donnie Hardwick

The Planning Board conducted a site walk of the excavation and aggregate processing facility. At the end of the walk, Jeff Rose moved that the application for a short-term extension, until the state renewal comes due in August 2015, of the excavation permit be granted. Chris Maple seconded the motion and it was passed unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 2:37 pm. I will prepare a notice of decision and bring it to the Town Hall.

David McKenzie, Planning Board Chairman